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28th March—Governors meeting 

28th March —Sports Leaders Event 

30th March—Year 2 trip 

31st March—pupil’s last day 

Mrs Barrett Leaving for maternity 

Mrs Singh’s last Day 

17th April—Pupils return 

24th April—Staff Appreciation Week  

1st May—Bank Holiday 

8th May—Bank Holiday for Coronation 

9th May—SATs start for Year 6 

20th May—May Fayre 

5th June—INSET day 

5th June—Year 6 Residential 

9th June—Own clothes Day—secrets room 

 

NEW Write a poem in ten minutes 
video - fun step by step tutorial with 

Simon Mole Poet 

 

 

 

 

 

Simon Mole has a range of tutorial 
videos on youtube to help guide and 

motivate people to write a poem. Lots 
of fantastic ideas! 

 

This week we had a very exciting visit from the poet 
Simon Mole. He gave us a performance in the morning 
which involved tales of animal football, messy bedrooms 
and used our own ideas to create a Capel tale. He then 
visited each class throughout the day to carry out some 
workshops with us. In year 5, we created our own spells 
linked to powers we wish we had. We had to think about 

what we would have to add to our spell and how we 
would cast them. Simon commented on how impressed 
he was by all the children at Capel including their great 

ideas and participation.  

Class R’s Happiness Poem written with 
Simon Mole 

Happiness is sparkly blue,  

Happiness is shiny black,  

Happiness is the sound of the waves,  

Happiness is peace and quiet,  

Happiness is chicken nuggets,  

Happiness is a Happy Meal,  

Happiness is hiding in your heart,  

Happiness is inside your brain,  

Happiness is wherever you are happy. 



Staff Appreciation Week—24th-28th April 

Dear Parents, Carers and pupils 

I need your help! In the week beginning 24th April, I need all of my staff to know how appreciated they 
are, but I can’t do it alone. Please could I ask a big favour? Can you pick one or two 
members of staff to send a message to in that week. Just a brief email, dojo or note, 
letting them know about something that you appreciate them for. All of the staff work so 
hard and give 100%, and I want them to know that we all value their work. Thank you so 
much for your help in this—look out for a reminder closer to the date. 

Brilliant news! Our Happy School Bags collection on Friday 17th March raised 
£108.40 

Thank you so much everyone! Thank you to Joanna Corcoran and Laura Gandon 
for your help moving the bags!!   The next collection is in September, being lead 

by Joanna . 

Thank you so much. From the PTA  

Thank you to everyone who managed to attend our Parent Consultations this week. It was lovely to 
see so many of you. Parent Consultations are an ideal opportunity to get an update on your child’s 

learning and progress, and to share any worries or information from home. Please remember 
though, you do not have to wait for a parent consultation evening to talk to your teacher. You can 
get in touch via Dojo, email, making an appointment or seeing them on the door at the end of the 

day. 


